Woodley Park News

Zusin Development will present its traffic control plans for its 2607 Connecticut Ave construction at the WPCA Executive Committee meeting on July 3.

The McDonald's renovation proposal is still wending its way through DC agencies. The Public Space Committee conditionally OK'ed having an enclosure over the Connecticut Ave stairs, but asked McDonald's to come back with another design (sidewalk-café-like, with windows that open in good weather). It also has problems with the use of so much public space for trash and other storage on 24th St. If McD's can't convince DCRA that it's impossible to move it inside, then McD's will have to remove the large enclosure on 24th St. At its meeting in June, ANC3C adopted a resolution urging that the trash be moved inside, but if that's not possible that the outdoor enclosure be reduced in size. The historic preservation issues will be addressed after Public Space is done.

Calendar

Wednesday September 5, 7:30 pm at Stanford. **WPCA Executive Committee** meeting. The agenda should be on the website a few days before the meeting. All are welcome.

John Goodman
WPCA
For more information, visit http://www.wpcaonline.org/

© Woodley Park Community Association